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   20th March 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Friday 24th March 2017 

 

On Friday 24th March, there will be no Celebration Assembly or Coffee Morning.  

This is due to groups of children going to Norton Priory to help with an art 

project! 

 

The classes who will be taking part in this trip are Miss Walsh’s and Mr 

Stoddart’s.  The children will travel on the school minibus to Norton Priory.  

Please send your child in with old clothes as they may get paint on them. 

 

 

Movie Night 

 

The Friends of Windmill Hill are holding a Movie Night on Friday at school.  The 

film that will be showing is Zootopia.  The movie will start at 5pm and finish at 

7pm.  There is no charge for this event; however, you do need a ticket which you 

can collect from the school office.  Snacks and refreshments will be on sale 

throughout the evening. 

 

All children must be accompanied by an adult. 
 

There is a poster on the main doors if you require any further information. 

 

Many thanks for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 
 


